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NEWS RELEASE 

Ms. Virginia Morgan appointed to serve Board of 
Education District 6 seat through October, 2020.   

 
Soldotna, November 27, 2019—At the special school board meeting on November 
26, 2019, Virginia Morgan took the Oath of Office to serve District 6 representing 
Cooper Landing, Hope, Moose Pass, and Seward schools until the regular municipal 
election in October, 2020. 
 
Board President Penny Vadla said, “A very special thanks to the four very qualified candidates who 
took the time and energy to apply for the District 6 East Peninsula School Board seat. I am thrilled and 
honored that we had four well-rounded candidates who were willing and eager to fill this seat. We are 
very fortunate in the Kenai Peninsula Borough to have many talented individuals who are so passionate 
about education.    
 
On behalf of the entire school board, I would like to extend a very warm welcome to our newly 
appointed board member Virginia Morgan. We are looking forward to working with you and having 
you on the team!”   

  
“As a previous student, teacher, and currently a parent of students in 
the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District, I'm excited to have this 
opportunity to serve on the Board of Education,” said Virginia 
Morgan. “It will be a great honor to represent Cooper Landing, 
Hope, Moose Pass, and Seward schools. I want to champion the 
diversity of our school district, and I look forward to working with the 
board to build relationships, strengthen connections, and increase 
opportunities for our youth.” 
 

During her interview, among other things, Ms. Morgan’s responses reflected her passion for literacy and 
reading, community involvement, a high value on relationships, differing opinions, social-emotional 
learning, and the value of small schools and diversity in KPBSD.  
 
The next Board of Education worksessions and regular monthly meeting is Monday, December 9, 2019. 
Link: November 26, 2019, board meeting and applicant interviews 
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